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Special Olympics win Bronze in San Marino 

The Minister for Sport, the Hon Steven Linares and the Minister for Equality, the Hon Samantha 
Sacramento wish to congratulate the Special Olympics Football Team for the Bronze medal success 
in the Small Nations Football Tournament held in San Marino last weekend. 

Minister Linares said: “Once again the Special Olympics fraternity has made Gibraltar proud.  The 
endless of hours of training throughout the tough summer months have obviously paid off and 
whilst there was never any doubt that they would be great ambassadors for Gibraltar a third place 
finish in a high quality event is a fantastic result.  I join the whole of Gibraltar in congratulating 
them!  Well Done!” 

Minister Sacramento said: “Well done to Special Olympics Gibraltar for their fantastic 
achievements at an international event. As always, your dedication and sportsmanship make you 
shining examples and representatives of Gibraltar, no matter what the results are. Congratulations 
on an excellent tournament.” 

 


